
 

 

 
Kelso Cluster – P6-S2 Basketball Club 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are delighted to invite ALL P6/7 and S1/2 pupils to join us for the return of 

our Kelso cluster basketball club on Monday 22nd January. Sessions will again take 

place in the Games Hall at KHS at the earlier time of 4-4.45pm. No previous basketball 

experience necessary. This will be an 8-week block running through to the Easter 

holidays. 

 

Please note that children should bring a water bottle and wear appropriate clothing for 

taking part in physical activity.  

 
Details of the after-school basketball sessions are as follows. 
      
DAY: Mondays           
DATES: 22nd Jan – 25th Mar (minus 12th & 19th Feb) 
TIME: 4pm-4.45pm       
VENUE: Kelso High School       
COST: FREE OF CHARGE      
AGE: P6-S2      
 
 

 

 

BOOKING YOUR CHILD A PLACE 

 

All bookings are being taken via our online JotForm booking form. To access the 

booking form please go to https://form.jotform.com/211402644435346  

 

Importantly – once you have submitted the form you will be taken to a thank you 

screen. Please take this as confirmation that your child has a place on this block. If for 

any reason this changes, I will be in touch.  

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Chris Fraser 
Kelso Active Schools Coordinator 
Tel: 07900 738620 
Email: cfraser@liveborders.org.uk 

https://form.jotform.com/211402644435346

